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Hey Shannon,
Okay, we will proceed with the tent as an indoor space and leave the shed as is. 
Thanks, 
Beckie

On Mon, Aug 15, 2022 at 3:22 PM Shannon Labelle <shannon.labelle@brant.ca> wrote:

Hey Beckie,

 

Please see my most recent email – my intention would be to avoid having this condition.
Just need you to confirm that existing shed will not be used, and instead a temporary tent in
accordance with the Zoning By-Law 61-16 requirements. 

 

 

If there are any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me.

 

Kindest regards,

 

Shannon Labelle BA, MSc (she/her)

Planner
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From: Ebb and Flow <ebbandflowforestschool@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 11:20 AM
To: Shannon Labelle <shannon.labelle@brant.ca>
Subject: Me again!

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

Hey Shannon,

 

I spoke to an architect who wondered if an engineer could also sign off on plans and permits
to be submitted or must it be an architect. 

 

-- Beckie
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